
 
We are so excited to announce our 21st Century Summer Camp Program.  
 
We need our space! We will be having some socially distant fun this 
summer at Astoria Park’s 21st Century FREE Summer Program.  
 
Join our academic summer program! Our 6 week program will not only 
include academic and personal enrichment, but also fun activities 
surrounding fine arts, character development, health and wellness, and 
more! 
 

There are several ways to return the application: via email 
(cuylerm@leonschools.net), send it to school through your child, or drop off at 
the front office. We do have limited spots for incoming 3rd-5th graders so please 
turn them in as soon as possible. 
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